
TUSCAN WATER DISTRICT 
 

Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting and  
Announcement of Special Meeting 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Tuscan 
Water District scheduled for September 18, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at Chico State University 
Farm has been cancelled. 
  
A Special Meeting of the Board of Directors has been called for October 2, 2024, at 9:00 
a.m. at Chico State University Farm.  
  
The agenda for this Special Meeting will be posted at least 24 hours in advance of the 
meeting. 
  
Dated: Friday, September 6, 2024 
  
Tovey Giezentanner 
Interim General Manager 
Tuscan Water District 
 


